
All locations are open Monday-Thursday from 8:30am-
7pm and Friday from 8:30am-12pm with the following

exceptions:
 

Midtown Campus has evening hours on Tuesdays and
Thursdays only

 
Downtown Campus has evening hour on Mondays and

Wednesdays only

The Financial Aid Offices at St. Petersburg College are
available to provide assistance with the FAFSA for students

and their families...even if you don't plan to attend SPC! 
 

No need to make appointment--just walk into the
following locations during the times posted below. 

St. Pete/Gibbs 6605 Fifth Ave. N, St. Pete
Clearwater 2465 Drew St., Clearwater

Tarpon Springs  600 E. Klosterman Rd., Tarpon Springs 
Seminole 9200 113th St. N, Seminole

Midtown 1300 22nd St. S., St. Pete
Downtown 244 Second Ave. N, St. Pete

Get In-Person Help
with the 

FAFSA at SPC! 


